DURHAM KENNEL CLUB

The regular meeting of the Durham Kennel Club was called to
order by the President. Mrs. H.O.Sieker at 8PM in the Forest
Hills Clubhouse.ovy kB> . i /957

The minutes were dispesend with as our Dec. meeting was the
Christmas dinner.

There was a report by the Advertising Chairman, Mps. Bersey
regarding the procedure to use in getting ads. and a plea for
cooperation in helpng the club get ads.

YMargaret Norman reported the progress for the German Shepherd
entry was going very well, and that 16 trpphies weee to begiven
in Shepherds.

lr, Paul McGhee was our guest speaker. His subject entitled"All
Abont Beagles" was very interesting and enteratianing.

We were grtified to see so many Juniors at our meeting and hope
they continue growing so well.

Cokes were served, and the meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Jo Phillips, Treas.



